
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Dr. Albert G. Roberts, Superintendent of Schools 
 
FROM:  Therese M. O’Neill, Asst. Supt. for Finance & Operations 
 
SUBJECT:  Building Capacity Recommendations – Beye & Longfellow Schools 
 
DATE:   January 28, 2014 
 
 
 
As a result of work commissioned by the Board, as well as meetings conducted by you and me with 
representatives from STR Partners, the District’s architectural firm, please find attached a power point 
presentation specific to possible options for Beye & Longfellow Schools, specific to additional 
possible classroom space.  Jennifer Costanzo will be present to guide the discussion regarding these 
options. 
 
Also attached is a proposed timetable associated with the identified work for this summer – Whittier 
full accessibility, smaller accessibility projects at Beye, Irving and Mann, as well as the temperature 
control pilot project. 
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